
MEMORANDUM 

************************************************************************ 

TO:         City Council Members 

FROM:    Joi Harden, AICP 

Planning Department 

DATE:    May 8, 2023  

RE: C14-2023-0009 (2130 Goodrich Ave.) Transportation Comments 

************************************************************************ 

With regards to case C14-2023-0009 (2130 Goodrich Ave.), Austin Transportation 
Department staff have removed the Rabb Glenn Street ROW comments from the final 
staff report as this connection is no longer applicable. Additionally, staff have received 
and approved a ROW Dedication Waiver request for the site plan at this property 
(SP-2022-0448C) and no ROW will be needed along Rabb Glenn Street.

Feel free to reach out if you need any additional information.

cc: Lauren Middleton-Pratt; Veronica Briseño; Jesús Garza
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